Hello Mill Creek, it is Friday, September 5.

Monday, September 8th will be picture day, so come dressed to impress! This will be your
picture on your student ID.

If you have locker issues, need a new schedule printed, or have any questions about sports
physicals/final forms, please come to the office during passing time and let one of the secretaries know.

Students, here are a few reminders about school:

Crop tops, spaghetti strap and strapless shirts and dresses, short shorts that show your bottom, sagging
pants, hoods, hats, and slippers are not appropriate attire for school, and are not to be worn at school.
Please do not wear these items to school, or you will be dress-coded. If you want to review the dress
code, itis in the Student Handbook found on the Panther Google Classroom.

Cell phones and earbuds should not be used during school hours. Phones and earbuds should be
turned off and stored in your locker during the school day. If you are found to be using your phone or
earbuds during school hours, they will be confiscated and appropriate discipline will be enforced.

If you choose to have a water bottle during class, only regular plain water is allowed in water bottles in
the classroom. No other beverages are allowed. If you have other beverages, those should be kept in
your locker with the exception of lunchtime. You may have your other beverages during your lunch

period in the cafeteria.

Backpacks, bags, and purses should be kept in your locker at all times. They should not be brought

into the classroom.
You must be ON TIME for each and every class. Frequent tardiness equals detentions.

Coats and hats must be kept inside your locker during the school day. Coats are not to be worn in the
classroom.

During your lunch period, you may not go out into the hallway or go to your locker. You must stay in
the gym or the cafeteria.

Thank you and let’s make tomorrow even better!



